
	
	
	
	
Date:	June	13,	2017	
	
Information/Discussion:	Otis	Elevator	Company	
	
Rationale:		
The	Board	of	Education	approves	all	district	agreements.		
	
Discussion:		
The	administration	is	recommending	the	district	enter	into	an	agreement	with	Otis	Elevator	Company	for	
the	purpose	of	maintaining	a	service	agreement	for	elevator	services	at	Lincoln	Hall.		The	service	
agreement	calls	for	a	monthly	fee	of	$180.00.	The	attached	documents	have	been	reviewed	and	revised	
by	district	legal	counsel.			
	
Recommendation:		
This	administration	is	requesting	support	of	the	Finance	Committee	to	enter	into	an	agreement	with	Otis	
Elevator	Company.		
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